The Communication Workshop

Spring 2024 Newsletter





Welcome to our 4th Newsletter

April 2024

Latest news...

- Our team have been delivering lots of training in nurseries and schools from Maidstone to London – all with amazing feedback. Please take a look at our website for testimonials. We also offer professional training to ensure inclusivity in the workplace environment, so if you are interested in any workshops or would like to discuss training requirements for your school, nursery or workplace, please contact us.
- Our assistants Claire and Soo continue to deliver 'Language Enrichment' sessions in local nurseries and childminders - feedback has been very positive and the children really enjoy the sessions.
- Exciting news! We are pleased to welcome Daphne Neethling, Specialist Occupational Therapist to our team. Daphne will be working on a Friday from our clinic base. If you would like to book an appointment with Daphne, please email Claire at info@thecommunicationworkshop.co.uk
- We love using our back room for group work, free play and training. It's still a 'work in progress' so bear with us whilst we continue to renovate our clinic space for the enjoyment of the children and visitors.



Upcoming Events:

 'More than Picky' behavioural feeding workshop – Tuesday 16th April, 7–9 pm

Spaces are still available. Please contact Claire if you would like to book a space.



Summer Intensive Sessions...

We will be running our popular 'Summer Intensive' sessions for 3 weeks over the summer holidays. There will be groups focusing on speech, language and our school riser group. Please keep an eye out in your inbox for an invite.

If you are interested in your child attending, please email Claire at

info@thecommunicationworkshop.co.uk for further information or have a chat with your child's therapist.

For more photos, news, updates, tips and more, please follow us on:



The Communication Workshop



thecommunicationworkshop